
 

 “Special Remembrance Day Presentation:  
Here’s to Heroes” 

Presented by: 

George Blake 
 

                                                 
 

 

As we commemorate the 101th anniversary of the end of the First World 

War, this presentation will highlight the military involvement of Canadian 

Forces since the Boer war. Utilizing stories from the family history and first 

person accounts from the front lines and home front, George will delve into 

the history of the Canadian military, the ideas of service and sacrifice, and 

the impact on real people in our society. 

 

In addition to the lunch talk, there will be an exhibition of authentic 

military artifacts dating from the Boer War to present day. 
 

 

  
George Blake:  George B. Blake received a Bachelors of Arts in 

Specialized History from York University in 2009, and a Masters of Arts 

in War Studies from the Royal Military College of Canada in 2013. 
  

   

  

 

 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME                               

Monday, November 11, 2019              Senior Common Room  

12PM – 1:30PM                                         140 McLaughlin College 

LIGHT REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED  For further information,  please contact Vicky Carnevale 

        at 416-736-5128 or vcarneva@yorku.ca 

Hosted by the Office of the College Head, 
McLaughlin College and York Collegium for 
Practical Ethics (YCPE) 

 

      As part of our popular Lunch Talk series McLaughlin College Proudly Presents: 
 


